
 

REF: ICH/AHE/CultureDay2024   
 

 

25 November 2024 
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Smestow Academy Culture Day – 29th November 2024 

 
As you may or may not be aware, we are hosting a Culture Day at Smestow Academy on 29th 

November 2024.  We ran this for the first-time last year and it was devised as a result of pupil 

voice, with our pupils wanting to celebrate their culture and share this with their peers and 
staff. 

 

The response has been overwhelming with pupils wanting to take part and celebrate not only 
their culture, but the diversity of our school community.  We have had a large number of 

applications for pupils to wear traditional dress and perform dances and music throughout 

the day. 
 

Our culture is important to us and we are recognising this throughout the week, with activities 

in lessons focusing on culture, a themed menu in the dining hall with dishes from around the 
world and then our celebratory day taking place on Friday 29th November. 

 

Pupils who have been successful in their application to take part in the event have been written 
to, so that this is confirmed with parents/carers. 

 

Thank you for your continued support with our personal development curriculum which 
incorporates not only our modern British values but our social, moral, spiritual and cultural 

topics.   Our School is looking forward to our Culture Day and celebrating this with all of our 

community.   
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

 

 
Mr I Chamberlain 

Headteacher  

 


